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Kilbroney Integrated Primary School 

15 Cloughmore Road 
Rostrevor 
Co. Down 
BT34 3EL 

08th February 2022 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

Within Kilbroney, we have a range of events happening over the next two weeks. For up to date information please 

download the school app or visit the school website.  

Safer Internet Day/Children’s Mental Health Week 
Today we recognise the importance of safety when using the internet. Pupils participated in various lessons as well 

as a whole school competition. The competition asked them to create an awareness poster or design a new app to 

promote online safety for children. Information and guidance for parents has been posted on our school website. 

Throughout the week, pupils of Kilbroney Integrated will be partaking in various PDMU lessons based around 

children’s mental health.  

PTA Movie 
As a mid-term treat, the school PTA have organised for each class to watch a movie on Friday 11th February. The PTA 

will also provide snacks and drinks. Please check your class home learning pages for details on the selected movie.  

Valentine’s Day 
Monday 14th February will be a non-uniform day for all pupils. In celebration of Valentine’s day, we ask that pupils 

try to include red in their outfit. Class discos will also be held throughout the course of the day.  

PE Gear Alternative 
The online shop is once again open for a limited time. The link has been posted on the school website and will 

remain open until Sunday 13th February. Please note that this is not a compulsory PE uniform but is an alternative to 

the crested polo. PE kits are to be worn on PE days only. Coats and quarter zips may be worn at any time but will not 

replace the school jumper. Samples can be viewed at the school office. 

Mid Term Break 
Please note that Tuesday 15th February is an early closure, with all pupils leaving at 1.15pm. The school bus will be 

available on this day. The school will re-open for pupils on Monday 21st February.  

Secondary School Applications 
Please note that the online portal for secondary school is now open. For more information, please see the EA 
website. If you require help with your application, please contact the school office. 
 
Covid 19 
I wish to thank you for your resilience over the past few months regarding testing and completion of home learning 
work. We have been fortunate enough to limit the impact on the children and keep the classes within school. 
Hopefully we will start to see an ease of restrictions in the near future. If you are unsure of the current rules, please 
contact the school office for more information. 
 
Yours Faithfully 

 
M Thompson 
(Acting Principal) 


